From:
To: City Council
Subject: Zoom bombers

Date: Monday, April 1, 2024 12:01:04 PM

After hearing from several community members , I would agree to discontinuing people on zoom making comments. There is no reason to disrupt the important business of the council. Comments could be made in writing or on the phone before or after the meeting for your consideration. Only those present in-person at the meetings could offer public comments during the meetings that has a time limit.

Thank you for your patience and hard work, Raini Sugg